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Thursday 23rd September 2021 

Hi Everyone,   

We are well settled now into the Autumn term and everyone has adjusted almost immediately to our 

temporary Outbreak Plan in school, which we have had to implement this week. Thank you to everyone for 

complying by the measures so quickly. I will update everyone on Monday with the positive case numbers in 

school. As I wrote in my letter earlier this week, should you have a positive result either in the evenings or 

during the weekend, please email- result@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk. 

Safeguarding 

Safeguarding our children is fundamental to all we do at Crossflatts Primary School and something we take 

extremely seriously. As it is the beginning of a new term, I just wanted to remind you who are responsible 

for ensuring everyone’s safety and wellbeing. If you ever have any concerns about any child in our school 

these are the people who will be able to help you immediately. We also have a ‘safeguarding concern’ 

button on our website where you can also report concerns.   
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A position for a one to one Learning Support Assistant has arisen in school- this is a fixed term 

contract until the end of the academic year. If you are interested in the position and would 

like further information, please contact Mrs Sudgen at school, who will be happy to provide 

more details.   

Next Thursday- 30th September will be our individual school photo day. If Thursday is your child’s PE day 

the class teacher will message you on Dojo regarding PE arrangements. See please ensure you send your 

child in full uniform with their best smile!  

Kind regards 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


